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Christmas Mountain Fireworks and Road Closure Scheduled 

Salida, CO – The City of Salida Fire Department has scheduled a full fireworks display on 
November 26th at 6 p.m. for Christmas Mountain. Safety is a priority for all involved, and in 
accordance, Spiral Drive on Tenderfoot Mountain will be closed at the gate to ALL traffic—
vehicle, bike, walking, etc. on November 26th. Please be aware that biking trails crossing Spiral 
Drive on Tenderfoot will be closed as well to ensure the safety of all involved. 

The fireworks will commence on Friday, November 26th at 6 p.m. 

Individuals that are sensitive to loud noises, or that have pets, should prepare accordingly.  

While viewing fireworks, please follow social distancing and wear a mask around others. 

Salida Fire thanks all in advance for their consideration and patience with closures. 

For more information contact Dan Distel, Salida Fire Department at 719.539.2212. 
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